FSMI

FLAGLER SYSTEM
MANAGEMENT,INC.

October 28, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: WAIVER REQUEST FROM VERTICAL ACCESSIBILITY FROM THE FLORIDA
BUILDING COMMISSION FOR THE 283 ROYAL PALM WAY OFFICE BUILDING -
PALM BEACH, FLORIDA

Dear Sir/Madam:

|, Darren Hirsowitz, Officer of Flagler System Management, Inc., have hired Larry M. Schneider, AlA,

to be our accessibility consultant on this project for the above-mentioned property.

| hereby authorize him to present the waiver application to the Accessibility Advisory Council and the

Florida Building Commission.
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
Sincerely,

p-4-¢

Darren Hirsowitz
Flagler System Management, Inc.

Treasurer

One South County Road | Palm Beach, Florida 33480 | P (561) 659-8490 | F (561) 659-8485



